Jennifer Poyer
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From: Dianne Drew
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 1:53 PM
To: Jennifer Poyer
Cc: Bobbi Birk-LaBarge
Subject: RE: Animal House

There have been no animal-type complaints at the Animal House, 1174 Gardner Park Road, during the calendar year
2023. Officers did conduct business security checks at various times plus there was a false carbon monoxide alarm that
went off while construction was occurring, but that is not related to the animals.

Dianne Drew, Police Clerk
Kronenwetter Police Department
1582 Kronenwetter Drive
Kronenwetter, WI 54455
(715)693-4215

From: Jennifer Poyer <jpoyer@kronenwetter.org>

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 1:42 PM

To: Dianne Drew <ddrew@kronenwetter.org>

Cc: Bobbi Birk-LaBarge <bbirklabarge @kronenwetter.org>
Subject: Animal House

Hi Dianne,
Have there been any animal incidents at Animal House LLC, 1174 Gardner Park Rd.?

Thank you,

Jennifer Poyer
Village of Kronenwetter
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Email: jpoyer@kronenwetter.org

1582 Kronenwetter Drive
Kronenwetter, W| 54455

www.kronenwetter.org

Subscribe to our monthly e-
newsletter.
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